
IPPS 2025 
The leading technical conference in wood based panels and novel panel products.  

 
The BioComposites Centre are pleased to invite you to IPPS 2025. This year 
the conference will be held on 1st and 2nd October at the Imperial Hotel in 
Llandudno, North Wales, UK.  The call for papers is now open.   

 
IPPS 2025 will present a wide range of research in wood based panels, and 
plenty of chances to tap into industrial expertise through networking.  
 
For more information about the event, to join our mailing list or to discuss 
sponsorship options, see www.bc.bangor.ac.uk/ipps/ or contact us on 
ipps@bangor.ac.uk 

International Panel Products Symposium: 1-2nd Oct 2025, Llandudno, Wales  
 
The conference attracts a wide audience from across the globe, and 
both academic and industrial delegates. You can expect world-class 
research presentations, plenty of lively discussions, industry insights, 
networking opportunities, friendly staff and what we like to think of 
as one of the most fun and inclusive conference dinners! 
 
Join us at IPPS 2025 to network, get up to date and find inspiration. 
We enjoy discussing the state of the art and the art of the possible.  
 
Interested in presenting a paper at this year's conference?  The 
editorial team will be pleased to receive abstracts for papers and 
poster presentations in the following areas: 

• Composition modelling, visualization and microstructure 

• Panel performance, durability and weathering 

• Bio-based resins, resin design for circular economy 

• Innovation in wood based panels including: OSB, fibre based 
insulation materials, plywood, and lightweight panels 

• Recycled and novel fibrous feedstocks 

• Processing technologies, fractionation, recycling and cleaning 

• Modification, pre-treatments and property enhancement 

• VOC scavenging and indoor air quality 
 

Submit your abstract before 23rd May 2025 to ipps@bangor.ac.uk 
 

Abstracts should be up to 600 words in length.  Oral presentations will be 
presented in English and a paper included in the conference proceedings if 
received before 18th July 2025. Poster presentations are also welcomed.  
 
Abstracts can be sent by email to ipps@bangor.ac.uk or contact 
Morwenna Spear, IPPS 2025, The BioComposites Centre, Memorial 
Building, Bangor University, Deiniol Road, Bangor, LL57 2UW, UK.   

www.bc.bangor.ac.uk/ipps/
mailto:ipps@bangor.ac.uk

